REGIONAL MEDICAL I,AEOHATDF%

To: All Regional Medical Laboratory, Inc, (RML) Clients

From: Regional Medical Laboratory, Inc.
Sonya Bruening, BS, MLT {AMT), Manager of Immunology
Gerald C. Miller, Ph.D., Chief of immunology and Microbiology

Date: July 6, 2020

Subject: Notice of Changes to Specific IgE Allergen Reporting

Regional Medical Lab is pleased to announce that we will be expanding our reportable range
for all ThermoFisher Scientific ImmunoCAP Specific IgE allergens. The current reportable lower
limit for specific IgE allergens is 0.35 KUA/I. The new lower reportable limit will be 0.10 kUA/L
Anything resulting between 0.10 and 0.34 kUa/L will be assigned a 0/1 class and reported as
equivocal. This change will allow us to provide future testing for sensitization to certain
allergen components such as peanut, egg and milk.

If you have any questions regarding this communication, please contact Dr. Gerald Miller at
918-744-2553, Sonya Bruening or Kevin Wamego at 918-744-2500 .
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